
Service resumption for general and
specialist out-patient clinics and day
hospitals

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:
 
     The Hospital Authority announces that as the Black Rainstorm Warning
Signal has been cancelled, its general out-patient clinics, specialist out-
patient clinics including physiotherapy and occupational therapy, and
psychiatric day hospitals will resume services gradually within two hours.
General out-patients whose appointments were affected by the storm today
(October 8) can make a new appointment through the telephone appointment
system or the "Book GOPC" function in the "HA Go" mobile app one hour after
the cancellation of the Black Rainstorm Warning Signal. Chronic patients who
have scheduled appointments should follow the instructions listed on the
appointment slips. Accident and Emergency services at hospitals will remain
normal.
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